WASHINGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM

P.O. Box 968 * 3000 George Washington Way ¢ Richland. Washington 99352
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Docket Nos: 50-460
50-508

G03-88-072
March 4, 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20855

Gentlemen:

Subject: RESPONSE TO NRC BULLETIN 88-01
DEFECTS IN WESTINGHOUSE CIRCUIT BREAKERS

This will acknowledge receipt of the subject NRC Bulletin by the >upply
System for our two deferred projects, WNP-1 and WNP-3.

Because of the long-term deferred status or these two projects, and the
limited resources being applied, our response to this Bulletin is
limited to this acknowledgement. Actions reqiested by the Bulletin wil)
be deferred wuntil after restart of construction (currently not
scheduled).

Should you have any guestions, please contact me.

Yery truly yogrs.
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G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Regulatory Programs

cc:  JA Adams/NESCO
C Goodwin/PGE
WL Bryan/Wwp
WC Brauer/PPSL
WJ Finnegan/PSP&L
JR Lewis/BPA
D Smithpeter/BPA
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